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Dear Professor Catford
 
Please find attached the Hazelwood Mine Fire Inquiry submission from Todd Harper, CEO Cancer
 Council Victoria.
 
Kind Regards
 
Sharon Mathiesen
Administration Support 
Office of the CEO Todd Harper
Cancer Council Victoria
T:  
615 St Kilda Rd, Melbourne VIC 3004 Australia
 

Cancer Council Victoria acknowledges the Traditional Owners of the land and waters throughout
 Victoria and pays respect to them, their culture and their Elders past, present and future.
 

P please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
The information contained in this email may be private and confidential. If you are not the intended recipient(s) or have otherwise
 received this email in error, please delete the email and inform the sender as soon as possible. The information contained within
 this e-mail may be solely the opinion of the sender and may not necessarily reflect the position, beliefs or opinions of the
 organisation on any issue.  This email may not be disclosed, used or copied by anyone other than the intended recipients.
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